From: Royce Jones

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment; Pamela Conway
Subject: Buffalo River Hog Farm Permit
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 3:59:01 PM

To issue a permit for the hog farm is an assault on nature. It could not
only despoil the beautiful river but would impact the lives of thousands of
people who visit the river and who bring much needed tourist dollars to an
area that is economically deprived. Placing a hog farm in this area should
never have been considered. It seems that money talks to politicians.
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